
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

23. REMOVAL OF TREE ON BRIDLE PATH ROAD:  RELOCATION OF SUMNER MASONIC LODGE 
BUILDING 

 
 Warwick Scadden (Parks and Waterways Area Advocate) briefed the Board on the proposed 

relocation of the Sumner Masonic Lodge building, and the requirement to remove a tree on Bridle Path 
Road to enable the building to be transported. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To give the Environment and Traffic Committee power to act to determine whether to approve 

the removal of the tree. 
 
 2. That membership of the Environment and Traffic Committee be extended to include all 

interested Board members for the purposes of determining whether or not the tree should be 
removed. 

 
 


